
Lakewood Arts “Adopted” School for February, 2024

School Exhibits on our Spotlight Exhibit Wall in 2023-24

Even  before  our  Adopt-a-School  program  was  implemented  in  2023,  Lakewood  Arts
exhibited student artwork free of charge, as well as other non-profits.  We encourage
teachers to contact us of they would like to schedule an exhibit of their students’ work.

We exhibited artwork by students from the following schools in 2023:

St. Mary’s Academy – by former LAC intern Jasmine Seeber
Montclair School of Academics and Enrichment, “Is it Cake?” – teacher Karl Horeis
Thomas Jefferson High, Black History Month – teacher Timothea Bierman
W. Colfax Elementary,– teacher Heather Abreu
Cheltenham Elementary  – “Weavers of Hopes and Dreams,” teacher Rachel Moen
Thomas Jefferson High, Dia de los Muertos ceramic skulls – Pottery Class

Student artwork exhibits in 2024 are just beginning!  Please contact us if you would like to
schedule a show for your students’ art.

On display in January:
Artistic Fox Art and Design Academy – teacher Kadriya Shakirova-Walden

In addition to providing space for teachers to exhibit student artwork, we may also assist 
with art supplies, special events, or be able to assist your class with a “guest teacher.” If 
you are a teacher interested in participating in our “Adopt-a-School” program, please 
contact us at lakewoodarts.president@gmail.com.
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